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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

                                                            
 
An exciting opportunity has arisen for our Year 6 pupils; on Tuesday 20th July 2021, all Year 6 pupils 
will take part in the Monozukuri Caravan Workshop at the Gateshead College building on Nissan’s 
Sunderland Plant.  
 
This workshop explores the exciting world of manufacturing through the use of a Lego production 
line in which the children will set up and build model cars. It will also give the opportunity to see, 
hear and use some of the tools that we make use of every day in building cars. We are going to 
give primary children a fantastic opportunity to see the world of Nissan in a safe controlled 
environment. This is a real community project where Nissan is trying to engage with every local 
primary school in the region to allow the children to explore and learn about Nissan and car 
building.   
 
Please note all COVID-19 guidance and regulations will be adhered to during the visit.   
 
Children will be accompanied at all times by a member of staff. 
 
Children are expected to arrive at school promptly for 9am for a departure time of 9.15am and will 
return to school 2.15pm. Children will leave school at their usual time of 3.15pm. Pupils will be 
required to wear full school uniform, for identification purposes, and must bring with them a 
packed lunch. Those who have school dinners will have a packed lunch provided for them by 
school.  
 
We hope the children will enjoy this exciting opportunity, as one of their last offsite visits at Our 
Lady of the Rosary Primary School. 

 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs M. Graham  
Acting Executive Headteacher 
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